
 

0455-10-13 

Mr. S. Homulos, 
Mining Inspector, 
Yellowknife, N.W.T. 

Dear Steves 

Occupational Health Laboratory, 
200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
June 17, 1955. 

I expect to be in Yellowknife July 5th to 
take the usual samples, plus stack samples. Jerry Dowd 
is supposed to be back with us again and, if he is, he 
will come with ms. 

Kindest regards, 

J.l. Windish, 
JPWsIIK Industrial Hygienist. 


